12-17-24
Met with Kelly, Carl of BHI and Jon and Jeff of the Development Team.  Thee was also another Development team person who was listening in, but did not wish to formally participate.
He did mention once. ‘ This is effectively shutting down the project”
Kelly expressed concerns of incongruent bike lane and whether it is safer or not. It is hard to tell until we see something drawn up.   But this is how long range development is done.
We briefly discussed what the sections may look like, but I told them no decisions would be made based off of the drawings shown.
They are to submit a section on Carlisle with a landscape buffer and one without.  Minimum lane width is 10’.
Curtis
 
